Congress of the United States
Washington, AC 20515

February 24, 2010

The Honorable Shaun Donovan, Secretary The Honorable Nancy Sutley, Chairman
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development Council on Environmental Quality

451 7" St., SW 722 Jackson Place, NW

Washington, D.C. 20410 Washington, D.C. 20503

The Honorable Inez Tenenbaum, Chairman The Honorable Thomas Frieden, Director
U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission Centers for Disease Control

4330 East West Highway 1600 Clifton Road

Bethesda, MD 20814 Atlanta, GA 30333

Dear Secretary Donovan, Chairman Tenenbaum, Chairman Sutley and Director Frieden:

As Co-Chairs of the Congressional Contaminated Drywall Caucus we would like to request your
presence to meet with members of the Caucus during the month of March to discuss the progress
of your efforts to resolve the problems caused by toxic Chinese-made drywall.

Families from 35 states, the District of Columbia, and Puerto Rico have been patiently waiting
for tangible results that will allow them to repair their homes and rebuild their lives, but after
suffering through financial hardship and negative health effects for more than a year, many
families simply cannot afford to wait any longer.

We appreciate that your agencies have been working to address the situation, and that some
important progress has been made. We are confident that with open communication and a
coordinated effort among all the agencies involved, a solution to this problem will be found and
implemented.

We appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to your reply.

Sincerely,

M/r ,/)0 a %
Glenn Nye rio DigZ-Bale
Member of Congress ember of COngress
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